        WORKSHOP/REGULAR MEETING
TOWN OF ELIZABETHTOWN 
JUNE 3, 2025
A Workshop/Regular Meeting of the Town Board of the Town of Elizabethtown, County of Essex in the State of New York, was held at the Town Hall, 7563 Court Street, Elizabethtown, NY on June 3, 2025, and the public was welcome to attend.

PRESENT:	Cathleen Reusser-Supervisor
		Jeffrey Allott-Councilperson
		Greg Swart-Engineer 
	Adam Bailey-Councilperson, Hanna Neilly & Matt Fuller,    
Via remote access.

This meeting started at 1:30 PM.

-Atty. Matt Fuller questioned the status on the publication etc. and was told all is good.
-The Supervisor and her Clerk will get the financial documents that he needs. 
-Discussion on next steps. 
-Mr. Swart will be working on the SPDES permit application later this month. 
-Will need to start identifying where the septic systems are and will do some this summer.
-Discussion on various grants and on when applications should be done for them.
-Talked about when to start the design and how to prep for it. 
-Received information from the archaeologist regarding the updated phase 1A of the new effluent line information and they are recommending more field work. Mr. Swart will look into this. 
-Need to make sure we are listed as a Pro-Housing Community.
-Going to work on being able to get to the Wastewater project website from the Town’s website.

This meeting was adjourned at 2:32 PM.

Respectfully submitted,


Janet E. Cross,
Town Clerk



